
COLORADO RIVERFRONT COMMISSION 

683-4333 

 

Urban Trails Committee 

 

Minutes 

December 9, 2008 

 

Called to Order 

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:35pm by co-chair, Paul Darr.  Those present from the 

Committee were: 

 

 Paul Darr  Elizabeth Collins  Julie Sabin   

   

Also present were Katie Steele, Steve Smith, Shawn Cooper, Jody Kliska and Michele Rohrbach. 

 

Approval of Minutes – Quorum not present. 

 

Announcements – No RFC December meeting.  Paul to attend January meeting.  RFC office 

will be closed starting December 19
th

 and will reopen on January 5
th

.   

 

Old Business –There was no further old business. 

 

New Business – Steve Smith talked about Laurie’s request for map with City owned easements. 

He also did GIS tutorial with City’s website (www.gjcity.org) click on GIS main page, Regional 

Map has trail maps.  Question will be asked, say yes to all (first time access from own 

computer).   

 

Shawn talked about City’s committee put together to help gather info, trails, what’s on the 

ground, how being used.  City is ahead of County with regard to Urban Trails connections.  City 

needs to work on using standardized language.   

 

Paul asked how UTC can help.  Shawn said next two months with City group needs to clean up 

and gather.  Paul thanked Steve, Shawn and Jody for all their efforts on this matter. 

 

Paul asked about new maps with layer on it.   

 

Shawn passed out note from Jamie Beard regarding Steve’s letter.   

 

There was no further new business. 

 

Public Comment –   There was no public comment. 

 

Adjournment:  Meeting adjourned at 6:40pm. 

http://www.gjcity.org/

